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Hello!   

The children throughout the school have been getting 

their creative juices flowing. They have been 

experimenting with materials, colour and thoroughly 

enjoying working with the artists. We are preparing a 

booklet to send you so you can see what they have been 

doing but in the meantime thanks to all the parents who 

made time come to our exhibition this morning. 

 On my, and the children’s behalf, I would like to 

say a huge THANK YOU to those who have worked with 

the children: parent artists Adam, Amy, Eric and Moa, 

Jeremy, Nadine, and Hemanth who came in to take photos. 

Also to artists Mathew and Dila, Michael, and Henrietta 

from Chisenhale Art Space and to Seth at the Chisenhale 

Gallery for organising our trips there. And to those who 

have organised this week, April, Miranda , Nadine and 

Ruth. I also would like to thank the PTA for their generous 

donation that made this happen.  
 And on that note… another shout out to the PTA for 

the Year 6 trip to Gorsefield. They had an amazing day, 

making fires and toasting marshmallow; being blindfolded and 

doing an obstacle course; working together in team building 

activities; and for many, their first go at archery. Year 6 also 

spent a day at Battersea Park on the High Ropes at Go Ape.  

 

 

            
 We will be holding Sports Day events in school in the 

next few weeks. Unfortunately, parents will not be able to 

attend due to Covid rules. You will be getting more 

information regarding team colour t.shirts soon. 

 I’m off to Shoeburyness this weekend to book the 

ice-creams for our seaside trips!   

Have a happy weekend, 

Sharon  

A special THANK YOU 
It was great to see so many parents here 
supporting the children’s ARTIS 
performance.  
 We have had the wonderful Pop 
working with Years 3&4 this year, developing 
many skills through drama.  
 This has been possible due to the 
very generous donation of the Chisenhale Art 
Gallery – thank you to Zoe especially; and 
equally a very generous donation from 
Goodman Gallery. 
 

 
 
 

 The following children will be receiving 

a praise postcard this week:  

Sprouts – Sumeya and AJ 

Broccoli – Milind and Charlotte 

Curly Kale – Gabrielle and Katinka 

Beetroot – Tara and Rafi 

Basil – Nina and Aiden 

Thyme – Yasin and William 

Mint –  Tawhid and Joey 

Lavender – Lois and Jasper 

Cherry – Albie and Isabella 

Rowan – Lilly and Patrick 

Oak – Ademola and Ben 

Willow – Redwan and Umair 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA News  
Our fete will now be on on Saturday 2nd October 
so PLEASE SAVE THE DATE! However we are 
still keen to fundraise for the school so we will have 
an amazing raffle, ending on 3rd July, and the 
brand new Tour de Bow. We also need new people 
to join the PTA committee for next year: at our PTA 
Annual General Meeting on Friday 9th July at 
9am  - more info next week.  


